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As a proud Oregonian, who understands the importance of access to our beautiful 

natural surroundings, both to our society and our economy, I am writing to ask you to 

support the restoration of recreational immunity here in Oregon. 

 

 I live in a small destination beach town, surrounded by hiking trails, and without 

recreational immunity, there are many features of my neighborhood, and the 

surrounding coastal areas that are now problematic for anyone to access because of 

the recent court decision. 

 

 Assist my community and all Oregonians in restoring an appropriate legal balance by 

establishing a strong legislative base for recreational immunity as soon as possible. 

Thank you.  


